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Thursday 12th June 2025 
 

Year 5 visit to British Museum 

Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
We are pleased to inform you that we have organised an educational trip to the British 
Museum as part of our history study of Ancient Egypt for the pupils in year five on Monday, 
30th June 2025. 
 
The visit will support our current curriculum and offer the children a valuable opportunity to 
explore historical artefacts and exhibits related to their learning. The trip promises to be 
both educational and enjoyable. 
 
Details are as follows: 
 
Date:   Monday 30th June 2025 
Departure:       9:15am (Please ensure your child arrives to school promptly) 
Return:  3.00 pm (We expect to be back before the end of the school day) 
Place:              British Museum 
                          Great Russell St, London WC1B 3DG 
Travel:            Bus, overground and underground train 
Cost:  Free 
 
The children will need a packed lunch, water bottle (both to be packed in their school 
backpack) and comfortable walking shoes (preferably trainers). The children need to wear 
school uniform and a jacket with a hood advised in the event of rainy weather. 
 
If you require the school to provide a packed lunch, please let us know by Friday 20th June so 
they can be ordered.  
 
Please sign into Arbor to give permission.  
 
If you’re interested in supporting this trip as a parent volunteer, please let me know. 
 
We are looking forward to an exciting and enriching day at the museum. If you have any 
questions, please do not hesitate to speak to me. 
 
Thank you for your support.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mr Alexis 


